
Warner Mountain Gun Club 

April 7, 2022 

Meeting Minutes 

 

1800 – Vice President Ed  Henry opened the meeting 

 

Five members were present.  

 

Ed Henry, Mike Wickman, Kellie Carlsen, Richard Willbur, and Mark Cullen.  

 

Kellie Carlsen read the February minutes. Ed Henry read the March minutes. No corrections or 

additions to the minutes. Ed Henry made a motion to accept the February minutes as read. Mike 

Wickman seconded the motion. All approved. Richard Willbur made a motion to accept the 

March minutes as read, Ed seconded the motion. All approved. Mike Wickman seconded the 

motion. All approved. 

 

Treasurer’s report:  

 

1. We have $12,978.32 in the main account and $83,184.22 in the Norm May account. A check 

for $6,694.50 has been sent to Jasco Construction Inc as down payment for the pistol range 

project. 

 

2. Richard talked to the bank about changing the Secretary of State registration. According to the 

website President Brad Winters has to make this change.  

 

3. Membership is currently at 154.  

 

Old Business: 

 

1. The contract for the pistol range building project has been signed. The planning department is 

requiring an engineering certificate. Brad will ensure this is done. 

 

2. A sign has been ordered, that will be placed on the road near the swimming pool, when the 

range is closed.  

 

3. Mike Wickman said there needs to be a decision where gravel is needed. Brad will contact a 

contractor for the gravel. 

 

New Business: 

 

1. April 16 – 17 will be a gun show  at the Lake County Fairgrounds. 100+ tables have been sold. 

 

2. April 31 – May 1 there will be a gun show at the Klamath County Fairgrounds. 

 

3. We need a work party, hopefully in early May.  

 



The meeting adjourned at 1822.  

 

Minutes submitted by Kellie Carlsen 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 


